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TEE TIMES! 
 

  Important Dates to Remember 

May 7, 2024   Let the fun begin!! 
 
May 14, 2024   Membership Meeting. 
 
“In golf, as in life, it is the follow-
through that makes the difference. “  

                 ~ Anonymous  

Our members lead 
fascinating lives on and off 
the course.  Don’t believe 
it? Well, just look through 
this Part 2 of our Spring 
Tee Times newsletter and  

you will become a believer. Good grief…now we 
have the I’m a Believer song by The Monkees 
running through our heads!  Sandy and Chris 

From house/dog 
sitting in San Francisco 
over the Thanksgiving 
holiday to house/cat 

sitting in Houston over 
Christmas, Annie 

Nixon knows how to 
take advantage of 

school vacation days. 
She and her manfriend 
played several rounds 
of golf, went on long 

walks, and took in the 
tourist stuff at each 

city. Sounds like super 
fun. 

A bit closer to home, 
Annie Nixon almost 

froze to death 
“(wo)manning” the 

parking lot for a Birkie 
event in Cable, WI. 

Our favorite 
expert quilter 
Sandy Terry 
keeps busy by 
sewing during 
the off-season. 
This quilt is for 
great 
grandbaby #2 . 

Sandy and 
husband Tom 

have been 
taking 

monthly field 
trips around 

the Twin 
Cities area. 

It’s amazing 
how fun and 
educational a 
“stay-cation” 

can be. 

American Swedish 
Institute 
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Rae Cornelius is 
spending her exotic 
vacation dollars on 

new dental implants 
this Winter. But we 
know Rae and we  

Jane Cacich does not 
spend much time at 
home!  Christmas in 

Disney World with the 
family, golfing in 

Florida with John, time 
in south Padre Island 
with her sisters. Then 

off to Santa Barbara for 
the International Film 

Festival where she was 
up close and personal 

with many famous 
stars! (Sandy 

specifically picked the 
Bradley Cooper picture 

to share       ). Jane is 
already checking to see 
how soon she can golf 
Como. We believe it 

was in February! 

Wendy Lane went to Spain, Portugal, and Moracco in late 
October with Carolyn Bolen. They toured the Mezquita 

Cathedral in Spain. They also spent time walking around 
Madrid taking in the sights. Then Wendy was off to Phoenix for 

a week in January and visited the Desert Botanical Garden. 

know this will not hold her 
back from heading off to golf 

school for some vacation fun. In 
our humble opinion, both are 

money well spent. 

 

Chris Bettinger, a Como 
CWGC super fan. 
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Susie Quinn enjoyed three whole 
months in Florida this winter.  Even 

though she never swung a golf club, she 
did enjoy watching her hometown team 

play a game or two. 

A note from Colleen 

Halpine: “This is my 
new friend Rosie, my 

Mexican host’s pet 
donkey.  We became 

fast friends.  The 
photo below was 

taken near San 
Antonio (Boerne) with 
Rita Frenzel.  Timely 
rains made the course 

much greener than 
usual.  We had near 

perfect weather.” 

Kathy Zieman and chauffeur Rick 
traveled throughout the south.  

Meeting up with a friend from last 
year’s St. George golf trip was a 

highlight…also a highlight, pulling 
into their driveway after putting over 

3,500 on their car. 
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Rae Cornelius was able to 
get out of the dental office 

long enough to play a round 
at Congressional Golf Course, 
Bethesda, Maryland with her 
brothers and the nicest, more 
patient member of the club, 

Leo Rucker. Beautiful course 
but long and lots of bunkers. 

Not only has 
Wendy Lane 

played countless 
Pickleball games, 

she also traveled to 
St. George, Utah 
through Rhodes 

Scholars and went 
hiking in Zion 

National Park.  Her 
game will be ready 
when our season 

starts! 

Sandy Denault, Angie Guillaume, 
Amy Winkel, and Ruthie Pallow had 

the time of their lives! 

The tulips were in 
bloom in Amsterdam! 
These four enjoyed a 
Viking River Cruise 
from Amsterdam to 

Basel and then 
finished the trip in 

the Italian Lakes. Lots 
of food, drink, and 
beautiful scenery. 

Walking on paths of 
cobblestone helped 
them get ready for 

walking Como hills. 

That’s it folks!  We are 
officially on to the 2024 
season.  Let’s go have 

some fun! 

Bikes are the preferred mode of 
transportation in Amsterdam. 

Careful crossing a street! 


